From: 
Bernard Silva <besilva@ksbe.edu>

To:
<info@helpdesk.com>

Date: 
2/22/2010 3:52 AM

Subject: 
E-MAIL UPGRADE

Attn: Faculty/Staff/Students,

This message is from our Helpdesk Team to all webmail account owners.

We noticed that your webmail account has been compromised by spammers. It seems they have gained access into our database and have been using it for illegal internet activities.

The center is currently performing maintenance and upgrading its database. We intend upgrading our Email Security Server for better online services.

Please Click the link below to validate your mailbox and upgrade your account.

http://www.upgrade20010.vistahosting.cn/feedback/feedback.html

In order to ensure you do not experience service interruptions, please upgrade your account to prevent it from being de‑activated from our database.

Regards,

Bernard Silva.

For Helpdesk Team.
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